
Meeting of 15th October 2014 

Some of the Main Points: 

Parents’ Association part of school website: 
As the new school website will be launched soon some ideas were discussed as to what might be 
posted there.  

Clothing Collection and Christmas Fair: 
Everyone who took part in helping with the clothes collection were thanked. It was suggested that 
more people would be needed to help out on the day of the actual collection itself in future. 

The Holy Rosary School Christmas Fair will be on Sunday, 14th December 2014.  

Open Week/Day in November: 
The school will hold an open week towards the end of November. Several events are planned and 
the Principal, Max Cannon, would like for all parents to be especially involved in an open day on 
Sunday, 23rd when the school will be opened to the wider community.  

Next Meeting will be on Wednesday, 12th November 2014 at 8.00p.m 

 


